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First Graders & Families,





Welcome to first grade!  I am delighted to inform you that I will be your child’s teacher this year.  This is my 25th year teaching.  I have been in first grade at North Forest Pines since we opened the school.

At NFP our goal is to “Go Green”.  Supply Lists, Weekly Newsletters, Monthly Principal Letters, PTA News, and any other information will now be sent via the internet. This information is posted to our school website and my classroom webpage.  http://mrsallensfirstgrade.weebly.com/
 The supply list and other important information are located on this website.  Please make sure I have your email address if you have access to the internet.  If you are unable to provide this information, please let me know and a paper copy will be sent home by your child.  Please do not label your child’s supplies, as I have labels already made for them.(  Supplies are due by Friday, July 31st.  
Our classroom is Room #1217 on the First Grade Hall.  Please complete the attached form and return tomorrow or the first week of school.  

We are going to have an exciting year of learning and fun!   Please contact me with questions or concerns, ldallen@wcpss.net or 

[919]570-2220.
Your first grade teacher,
Mrs. Allen(
Some things to remember for the first day & week of school:
· Bring a healthy snack to school everyday
· Pack a lunch or make sure you have lunch money in your hand or lunch account
· Be sure you know how you are getting home and bring a note if it changes
· Come in with a smile everyday and be ready to learn(      
Important dates coming up:

· Monday, July 27th- First Day of School                             
· Friday, July 31st- Class Supplies due
Supply List is on the back of this letter.
[Step-Up Day Letter]
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